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                               Music Teacher - Part Time 

required from September 2020 (MPS) 
 

MPS 

The governors seek to appoint an enthusiastic, innovative and committed teacher of Music to help the Head 
of Department lead and further develop this highly successful department. This is a brilliant opportunity for a 
well-qualified, highly motivated professional who is an outstanding classroom practitioner. This post is for one 
year in the first instance. 

We are seeking a practitioner with the drive, commitment and passion for developing high quality learning 
and teaching that will enthuse young people and ensure continued outstanding results. The successful 
applicant will have the opportunity to work in a well-equipped, forward thinking and dynamic environment.  
 
St Ursula’s Convent School is an outstanding school where: 

 It is a pleasure to teach 

 Students are ambitious and aspire to be the very best  

 All staff have exceptionally high standards and expectations  

 Senior Leaders and all teachers are passionate about making a difference  

 Governors are strongly supportive of the school. 
 
We are looking for an inspirational teacher who: 

 Has commitment to and understanding of education  

 Has experience in raising standards  

 Has excellent communication, organisational and interpersonal skills  

St Ursula’s is an outstanding, highly oversubscribed Catholic girl’s school with a reputation for excellence. 
(Ofsted 2015, 2010 & 2007). As a Teaching School, we are strongly committed to the ongoing professional 

development of all staff.  

St Ursula’s Convent School is committed to safeguarding and protecting the wellbeing of children and young 
people and expects all staff to share their commitment. An enhanced DBS is required for all successful 
applicants. Only fully completed St Ursula's CES application forms will be accepted to comply with Safer 

Recruitment standards.  

Please contact Louise Shackel (Headteacher's PA) for further details - lshackel@stursulas.com  

Closing date: Monday 4 May 2020 Interviews: w/c Monday 11 May 2020 

Details can also be found on the school website www.stursulas.com  
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